

Leigh and Bransford Primary School

Hoopers Close, Leigh Sinton, Malvern, Worcs. WR13 5DX
Telephone: (01886 832 342)
E-mail: office@leighbransford.worcs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Stuart Bill BSc Hons, PGCE, NPQH

Tuesday, 15 September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Remote learning survey

If it becomes necessary for us to have to fall back on remote learning again we would like to understand what worked well and what we could do better next time. To that end we have produced a short survey which we ask that you fill in for each of your children.

Please complete the survey by Tuesday 22nd September.

The survey link is: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSd-sjfoblY-MAvCr1jPbYrGNd1L0X7DxbU-sBqS-8Jq-UGVPg/viewform?usp=sf-link

Many thanks for your assistance in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Stuart Bill

Headteacher